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Ottawa, 17th July, 1902.

I am in receipt of your letter of the End

instant reportiing in regard to the amiection made by the

Reverand Principal of the Roman Catholic Boarding School

on the Peigan Reserve to the trancval of certain drugs which

had been placed in his care and his request to have the same

returned to him, and in reply I beg to say that in view of

your explanation the matter may stand as at present.

With reference to the surplus quantity of

drugs on hand. I have to request that you will kindly make

out a list of such drugs ( over guantities)

ou have no use for and send it to the Department. upon

the same steps will be taken to districte these

drugs amongst other Agencies.

Your obedient servant

from

D.C.Edwarde, Esq., M.D.

Maolood, N.W.T.
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